
Students from James Monroe HS had a fun time today at one of the Spring Projectile Motion Workshops held 
by Dr. Sean P. McBride in the Department of Physics at Marshall University. The event was sponsored by the 
Physics Department within the College of Science. Society of Physics Students members Emily Sutherland 
(President of SPS) and Emma Lockyer (Social Media Officer) assisted with guiding the students through the 
kinematics equations in two dimensions associated with projectile motion. 

See more pictures on the MU Physics Facebook Page!

http://www.science.marshall.edu/mcbrides/teaching/
http://www.marshall.edu/physics/
http://www.marshall.edu/physics/society-physics-students/
https://www.facebook.com/MUPhysicsDept/photos/pcb.187836278525132/187836051858488/?type=3&theater
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